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From: Finnian Kelly
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Ordinance 210966
Date: Thursday, December 9, 2021 7:02:36 PM


I am writing today in strong opposition of this new ordinance. Less than 5 years ago Kansas
City was one of the most dangerous cities in the country for cyclists. Recently we've made
solid strides on addressing this crisis and installing infrastructure. The idea that we would
undo the little progress that has been made under the nonsensical guise of "local control" is
absurd.   This ordinance is terrible for Kansas City and would mark a significant step
backward. Please vote no. Thank you
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